View this email in your browser



In This Issue

- EducationUSA Academy
- Fulbright grantee
 Instagram Live
- Scholarship Alerts

This Issue's Headline

SAT Digital dates have now been posted!

Keep Up With Us









Our newsletter will give you some of our best tips and opportunities to prepare for U.S. study.



SAT test dates have been announced!

The SAT is a tool used by admissions boards to gauge applicant preparedness. The test should be taken in the Spring of your junior year (or early in your senior year). If you are considering universities in the US, its never too early to begin preparing for the SAT.

Did you know?

Here are the dates for DIGITAL SAT in 2023:

- May 6, 2023 (registration deadline April 21, 2023)
- June 3, 2023 (registration deadline May 19, 2023)

Anticipated 2023–24 School Year Test Dates:

- August 26, 2023
- October 7, 2023
- November 4, 2023
- December 2, 2023
- March 9, 2024
- May 4, 2024
- June 1, 2024

Additional information and registration is available on **CollegeBoard's website**.

Fulbright through the eyes of a grantee

Is the **Fulbright Scholarship** in your future plans? Interested in learning about the **similarities and differences between U.S. and Hungarian culture and education**?

Join our Instagram LIVE with **Jason Wolfe**, U.S. Fulbright Grantee to Hungary, at 7PM on April 19. Jason is a professional trombone player and graduate of the Greenwood School of Music at Oklahoma State University, currently pursuing a masters degree at the Liszt Ferenc Academy of Music. We will discuss Jason's experiences of living in Hungary, and the cultural and educational benefits of the **Fulbright Program**, among other topics.



Check out American Corner Veszprém on Instagram

Calling all 15-18 year-olds thinking about studying in the U.S.



Join students from all over the world for Boston University's EducationUSA Academy in person or online!

Want More Information?

Students can email the Admissions team at BU's Center for English Language and Orientation Programs (CELOP) at **celop@bu.edu** with any questions and can apply for either program **on BU's website**.



Get a jump start on application Prep with EducationUSA workshops!

Registration for the workshops is *required*, please send an email to *educationusa@fulbright.hu* to reserve your spot.

Upcoming Workshops (in person and online):

Writing Workshop: April 20 @ 4:30 p.m. (virtual), May 2 @ 2:30 p.m. (in-person) and May 4 @ 4:30 p.m. (virtual)

TOEFL Workshop: April 25 @ 2:30 p.m. (in-person) and April 27 @

4:30 p.m. (virtual)

Register for a Workshop





Looking to receive housing on campus? Check out the Global Ambassador Scholarship at Black Hills State University!

The scholarship allows selected students to live in a residence hall on campus for free up to eight

\$14,000 USD distributed over four years. This competitive scholarship is awarded only to international students, and recipients are selected based on a personal essay, GPA, test scores, and extracurricular involvement.

Learn More

Looking to begin your journey at a community college in the United States? Check out the "Be One of US" Scholarship at Tompkins Cortland Community College.



The "Be One of US" Scholarship allows international and non-resident students to pay the New York resident rate of tuition.

Learn More



 $\textit{Copyright} © \textit{2023} \ \ \textbf{Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center}, \textit{All rights reserved}.$

Our mailing address is:

<u>Hungary-1111 Budapest, Bertalan Lajos utca 2.</u> <u>BME Building Z.</u> 9th Floor, Room 901-902.

Contact Us:

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

Email: educationusa@fulbright.hu or klitkei@educationusa.org

Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa













